The Nodal Officer Date:05.10.2024
Forest Department
Dehradun

Subject: Urgent Attention Required for File No. FP/UK/OTHERS/9704/2015
Dear Sir/Madam,
I am writing to formally express my concerns regarding the ongoing delay in the renewal of

my lease land at Rosary Villa Bhowali, associated with file number
FP/UK/OTHERS/9704/2015.

I have been monitoring this file for the past nine years, and it has only progressed to the In-
Principal mode for the process of Stage II. Despite my repeated reminders and follow-ups
with the nodal office, I have not received any assistance or clarity on the status of my
application.

This prolonged delay is causing significant challenges for me, and I kindly request your
immediate intervention to expedite the process. It is my sincere hope that you can provide the
necessary support to resolve this matter.

Thank you for your attention to this issue. I look forward to your prompt response.

Sincerely,

D i

Anjali Jacob

For Director General of the Roman Catholic Diocese of Allahabad.
Mohile:8802514835

Email: anjaliumi@gmail.com




